
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING OF THE 
AMARILLO HOSPITAL DISTRICT BOARD OF MANAGERS 

 TO CONSIDER FISCAL YEAR 2023 PROVIDER PARTICIPATION PROGRAM PAYMENTS 
February 28, 2023 

 
Notice is hereby given that Amarillo Hospital District Board of Managers will hold a public hearing 
at 7:30 a.m. on February 28, 2023, with the hearing to be held in the Amarillo City Hall Council 
Chambers, Room 302, at 601 S. Buchanan, to hear public comments and consider action 
concerning the amount of the mandatory provider participation payments that the Amarillo 
Hospital District Board of Managers intends to require of all local hospitals in fiscal year (FY) 
2023 and how the revenue derived from those payments is to be spent.   
 
The Board of Managers will hold the public hearing pursuant to Chapter 295A of the Texas Health 
& Safety Code which authorized the creation of the Amarillo Hospital District local provider 
participation program. Representatives of local nonpublic hospitals and the public wishing to be 
heard on these matters may appear before the Board of Managers at the public meeting.  
 
 
Posted this 17th day of February 2023. 
 
 


